
I send my daughter to private school because of our faith, and I also pay Oregon taxes that pay for Oregon’s public education 
system. My daughter should have the same ability to participate in extracurricular activities as her public school peers.  Also, SB 223 
will increases the administrative cost of her school which will effect our family's budget.  The Legislature passed a law in 2019 to 
protect private school students, and SB 223 is unnecessary in light of that legislation.  Please don’t use our students as leverage in 
political fights. We are families trying to do the best we can to raise our children.  Please vote ‘NO’ on SB 223. It is not necessary. 


